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Dr. Lloyd E. Rozeboom, Laboratories of Medical Entomology, School of 
Hygiene and Public Health, 615 North Wolfe Street, Baltimore, Maryland 21205, 
would very much like to get viable eggs of Aedes (Stegomyia) scutellaris from 
New Guinea, the New Hebrides or the Solomon Islands. His reason for wanting 
these is that he and his students are doing cross-breeding studies with this 
group of mosquitoes and a colony of the type species is very badly needed. 
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